Sky Valley Amateur Radio Club Minutes
February 18, 2006

Call to Order: 08:17 by John AC7LC

Introductions: David KB7GFL, Brad KE7EOF, Tom WB7NDO, Bernice WB7ALA, Wes
KE7EEA, Dave W7AG]J, John AC7LC, Dan Jones, Bryan KD7LS, Dan N7ENE, Bob WB7BBC

Secretary/Treasurer Report: $314.72 as of Jan 31, 2006 Activity was -$29.95 for web service
and +.11 interest.

0Old Business: Dave gave a report on the current class, 23 have enrolled, and 22 attended the first
class. The class time was changed to 6:30 to 8:30.

New business: Brad Feilberg KE7EOF from the City of Monroe Emergency Management Office
is recruiting HAM operators for a new Monroe RACES. Brad can be contacted at 360.863.4513
or bfeilberg@ci.monroe.wa.us

David brought up information received about the Stanwood May 6", and Mike and Key March
11" ham fests as well as the 7OP contest May 6™ and 7". David thought the 70P would be a
good practice for Field Day. Dave suggested perhaps a foxhunt activity that would include our
current class would be good instead of the 7OP. The APRS node and repeaters are all in working
condition according to Dave.

Good of the Order: Bob mentioned his wife Jo Anne KD7PVX was part of a longitudinal study
investigating the effects of a low fat diet and cancer.

Adjournment: 09:22 by John



